
July 20, 2020 

Dear Homeowners, 

The HOA Board Members would like to make an official statement regarding ‘roommates’ 
of owner-occupied residences in Depot Park: 

The HOA will not probe into the living arrangements of Terraces at Depot Park residents. 
Roommates that do not pay rent, but contribute to the living expenses of the home are not 
the business of the HOA. 

Sincerely yours, 

The HOA Board


